
Lipreaders hear better

   Lipreading Awareness Week   –   09-16 Sept.  
    

               

   (the Association of Teachers of Lipreading to Adults

   is asking you to take part in a

LIPREADING CHALLENGE 

You can hold a coffee morning
You can have an afternoon tea

How about a work meeting
or 

A family get together
But everyone must wear earplugs!

Why should you take part?

There are millions of people with hearing loss,
so you are sure to know someone who is struggling. This

is a great, fun way to learn how to include them. 
See our leaflet “How to be a hearing aid”. 

Our tutors will be putting on Free lipreading taster sessions, see 
our website events page, and there are classes nationwide on our 
classes page.

Have Fun! 

For more information go to -
www.atlalipreading.org.uk 

http://www.atlalipreading.org.uk/

